DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, US ARMY GARRISON FORT SAM HOUSTON
2108 9™ STREET

FORT SAM HOUSTON, TEXAS T78234-5014

" REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

May 19 2005
Office of the Garrison Commander

Quality Bass Club

Attn: Lieutenant Colonel Tim Toomey
43 Edge Creek

San Antonio, Texas 78254

Dear Lieutenant Colonel Toomey:

Thank you for the generous donation the Quality Bass Club has given to the Soldier
and Family Assistance Center.

The Fort Sam Houston Soldier and Family Assistance Center, established in support of
Operation Enduring Freedom and Operation Iragi Freedom, is a key element in the
recovery process for wounded Soldiers and their family members.

Your contribution has provided needed comfort for these Soldiers during their
recovery, greatly enhancing our service to Soldiers and their families.

Again, my sincere appreciation for your contribution to the Soldier and Family

Assistance Center.

Sincerely,

Garry FMAtkins

Colonel, US Army
Garrison Commander



